
 

Welcome to the second edition of The Comet Newsletter.  

We post the newsletter each month with the latest on 

specials, menu updates, league information, special 

events, and other Comet-related news. 

New in January 

$10 weekday deal extended through January!   

Wed through Friday, 3 games and shoes cost just $10 

per person, best deal in town. 

Coming Soon (mid Jan) – 

   Revised cocktail menu including some old favorites 

   New and exciting additions to food menu 

   Great craft cider on tap along with some new 

standouts from our rotating craft beer offerings 

Current Specials 

Wed, Thurs, Fri  3 games & shoes     $10/person 

Wed    Nachos & A Pint $10 

Thursday   Sm Pizza & A Pint $12 

    Lg Pizza & A Pitcher $36 

Sun    $2 games, $2 High Life  

The Comet Pub & Lanes 

1458 Church St   Suite E  

Decatur, GA 

470-225-1931 
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League News 

 

 Sign up at front desk to join Wed or Thurs night league! 

New league software will allow teams to bowl head-to-

head while keeping an open lane in between teams, so 

scoring can return to pre-covid system.  Limit 12 teams 

per league, so reserve a spot soon. 

As usual, let Uri know if you have any questions about 

leagues – uri@cometpubandlanes.com.   

Enjoy The Comet from home! 

Hankering for a Comet pizza but aren’t in the mood to 

venture out?  Just press a few buttons and, like magic, 

that pizza is outside your door!  Ordering from our 

website or facebook page is easy, and you can even get a 

six pack of beer to go with your meal if you pick it up 

yourself.  

mailto:uri@cometpubandlanes.com
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Happy New Year 

Goodbye 2020, welcome 2021.  There is a light at the end 

of the tunnel.  We’re all looking forward to living without 

the looming pandemic around every corner.  Until we get 

to that time, The Comet will continue to practice and 

enforce all the precautions currently in place to keep staff 

and guests safe and healthy.  Once again, thanks for your 

ongoing support and cooperation.  And a special thank 

you to our regulars, who come to bowl and hang out on a 

near-daily basis, and have grown to be an integral part of 

The Comet family and community. 

Finally, I’d once again like to recognize the amazing 

perseverance and dedication of our staff at The Comet. 

From furloughs to shutdowns to paycuts to covid scares, 

the people who greet and serve our guests, prepare their 

food, and maintain the lanes and machines have stayed 

strong and supported one another throughout. Jess, Rich, 

Derek, Doug, Susan, Seth, Rudy, Tori, Elliott, Royce, 

Alex, Kolby, James and Ansley – Thank you all.   

Cheers, peace, and be well. 
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